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Doing this will force myself and I think many other health care workers to find 

employment in a different field other than healthcare. Paying bills right now is a 

struggle as is let alone inflation and the price of everything going up. We risk our lives 

and health physically and mentally doing a high stress job and we100% deserve to 

be compensated for it. Agencies are a wonderful thing we go in and help facilities that 

are short staffed and hit the ground running doing what we can for the patients and 

the facility to remain running smoothly. Please please take this into consideration. 

Many of us are barely getting by as is.  


